State of California « Natural Resources Agency Edmund G. Brown Jr., Governor

’ DEPARTMENT OF PARKS AND RECREATION Lisa Ann L. Mangat, Director
Channel Coast District

911 San Pedro Street

Ventura, California 93001

September 12, 2016

Malcolm Dougherty

Director, California Department of Transportation
Director’s Office, MS-49

1120 N Street

Sacramento, California 95814

Re: Letter of Intent: Scenic Highway designation for U.S. Highway 101 through
the Gaviota Corridor.

Mr. Dougherty,

California State Parks (Channel Coast District) does not oppose the designation of the
section of U.S. Highway 101 from Farren road to the intersection with Highway 1 as a
Scenic Highway.

California State Parks supports this designation as long as the State Parks/Beaches in
this region are not precluded from managing our current and future operations on such
lands by adopting the new designation.

Sincerely,

Channel Coast District Superintendent.



